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6th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Festival of Learning at St Mary’s Secondary School  
 
On Tuesday 13th February Year Five have been invited to participate in a morning of humanities activities 
at St Mary’s Secondary School.  The aim is to provide some solid curriculum links between KS2 and KS3, 
giving the young students an opportunity to experience History, Geography and RE lessons at secondary 
school level.   
  
Children will need to bring a coat and a packed lunch.  
  
Along with their teachers and support staff, children will walk from Bonneygrove Primary School to St 
Mary’s.  We have requested we arrive by 9:15 a.m.  Therefore, we ask that on this date you ensure your 
child is in school to school by 8:45 a.m.  This will allow us enough time to register the children and begin 
our journey. We will aim to return to school by 1.00 p.m. 
  
Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child’s attendance.  Access is via the School website 
under the heading “Parent/Carer Information”, subheading “Parent/Carer authorisation 
trip/club/activity”.  
 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/form/?pid=10&form=66   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Waller  
Year Five Teacher  
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